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This is a message from the United States Department of Agriculture. You should have recently received a Census of Agriculture form and instructions.  The deadline for your response, either online or by mail, is February 6.  If you have already responded, thank you.  

For questions or assistance, please call toll-free 1-888-424-7828.  




